Operation Note No. n°4/2024- June 28t (final)

Unexpected unavailability of an LNG tank at the Sagunto regasification plant
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As a continuation of Operation Note n°4/2024 dated 3 June (start), it is reported that the operator of the
Sagunto regasification plant has sent an update to the System Technical Manager regarding the status of
one of its tanks, indicating that the full emptying of said tank is nearing completion, marking the beginning
of the next stage in the maintenance work.

From the start of the tank unavailability until the present time, there has been no impact on the logistics of
the scheduled slots at the Sagunto plant and programmed gas demand has been met at all times.

Taking the above into consideration, from the moment of publication of this operation note, the exceptional
operational situation Level 0 is considered concluded.

As previously indicated in the aforementioned operation note, during the time the works are being
carried out, which the operator of the Sagunto plant estimates to be several months, the tank will
be unavailable, therefore its capacity will not be taken into account in the calculation of the LNG tank
storage service offer in the various allocation processes (annual, quarterly, monthly, daily/intraday), nor in
the congestion management and anti-hoarding mechanisms that apply to this service.

The end of the tank maintenance will be communicated through the publication of the operation note.



